AYDEN, ARIZ., CHAIRMAN

RICHARD B. RUS
DENNIS CHAVEZ, N.
ALLEN J. ELLENDER, LA.
LISTER HILL, ALA.
JOHN L. MC CLELLAN, ARK.
A. WILLIS ROBERTSON, VA.
WARREN G. MAGNUSON, VA.
WARREN G. MAGNUSON, VA.
JOHN STENNIS, MISS.
LYNDON B. JOHNSON, TEX.
JOHN G. PASTORE, R.J.
ESTES KEFAUVER, TENN.
A. S. MINE MONRONEY, OKLA.
ALAN BIBLE, NEV.
ROBERT C. BYRD, W. VA.
THOMAS J. DODD, CONN.
GALE W. MC GEE. WYO.

STYLES BRIDGES, N.H.
LEVERETT SALTONSTALL, MASS.
MILTON R. YOUNG, N. DAK.
KARL E. MUNDT, S. DAK.
MARGARET CHABE SMITH, MAINE
HENRY DWORSHAK, IDAHO
THOMAS H. KUCHEL, CALIF.
ROMAN L. HRUSKA, NEBR.
GORDON ALLOTT, COLO.

United States Senate

COMMITTEE ON APPROPRIATIONS

April 2, 1960

EVERARD H. SMITH, CLERK THOMAS J. SCOTT, ASST. CLERK

Mayor A. B. Curtis Orofino, Idaho

Dear Bert:

I am sending you a copy of a booklet explaining the Outdoor Recreation Resources Review Commission and its program. I have been attending meetings which are held about every six weeks of this group and am pleased that much progress is being made toward the nation-wide survey and the preparation of a report which will be submitted to the Congress in September, 1961.

If you have any suggestions or comments concerning this program, I shall be very happy to have the benefit of your views.

With kindest personal regards, I am,

Sincerely yours,

Henry Dworshak

United States Senator